
 

 

Unitholder Meeting in SKAGEN Avkastning on 24 June 2022 
 
SKAGEN’s Board of Directors has approved a proposal to amend the Articles of Association §3 Rules 
for the investment of the Fund's assets and § 5 Costs for SKAGEN Avkastning, as stated in the 
invitation to the unitholder meeting. 
 
As a unitholder in SKAGEN Avkastning, my vote on this proposal is as follows: 

 
 

Fund For Against 

 
SKAGEN Avkastning 

  

 
At the unitholder meeting, each unit in SKAGEN Avkastning will carry one vote. Unitholders’ holdings 
as of 22 June 2022 will be the basis for the number of votes. 
 
Advance voting ballots must be received by SKAGEN no later than 22 June 2022. 

 

 

 

 


